Election Guidelines

· Elections will be held from midnight on the 15th of September through midnight on September 30. 
· Only professional members in good standing will be able to submit one vote for each position or question.  (Good standing will be determined by the membership committee.)
· Elections will be held online electronically.
· If an NSITSP member would like to run for a board member position, they may also run for a committee position so that they may have the opportunity to be elected to serve on a committee should they not be elected to a board position.  
· The nominees receiving the most votes for the available positions will be the new committee members.
· NSITSP will consider ways to encourage diverse committees. 

